Water Meter Infrastructure Project
City of Mercer Island

Dear Resident,

The City of Mercer Island is investing in new tools to
serve its water customers better. In 2024, the City will
replace all residential and commercial water meters
with an advanced metering infrastructure

(AMI) system.

As part of the the meter replacement project, the
City must install data collection equipment at seven
locations across Mercer Island. The equipment will
communicate with the new meters to transmit
water usage data to the City. You are receiving

this notification because your property is located
within 300 feet of a proposed data location
equipment site.

These installations will each require a Conditional
Use Permit from the Mercer Island Community
Planning and Development (CPD) department. The
City will notify residents within a 300-foot radius

of each location with details about the application
and opportunities to provide public comment in the
coming months.

For additional details, please visit our project website
at letstalk.mercergov.org/meterproject.

Contact Us

Customer Service Team

& (206) 275-7600
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L letstalk.mercergov.org/meterproject

This information can be made available on request to
accommodate people with disabilities and those who
need translation assistance.

Esta informacidn puede estar disponible a pedido
conforme a las necesidades de personas con
discapacidad o aquellas que requieran de servicio de
traduccion.

STa UHGOPMaLMA MOXKET ObiTb MpefocTaBeHa Nno
3anpocy An4 pasMeLlleHna oaen ¢ orpaHMYeHHbIMN
BO3MOXHOCTAMMU, a TakxKe Tex, KoMy TpebyeTcs
MOMOLLb MepeBoaYMKa.
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